
 

 

                         Humber Local Pharmaceutical Committee 
 Representing Pharmacy Contractors in East Riding of Yorkshire, 

                                         Hull and North & North East Lincolnshire 

Chief Executive Officer: Paul McGorry BSc (Hons) MRPharmS FRSPH 
Albion House, Albion Lane, Willerby, HU10 6TS 

Tel:  01482 335824 Email: p.mcgorry@nhs.net  
Email: humber.lpc@nhs.net  W: http://communitypharmacyhumber.co.uk 

 

This meeting will be conducted in line with the LPC Code of Conduct and Accountability 

 

 

 
Notice of meeting of the Humber Local Pharmaceutical Committee 

 
 

Annual General Meeting 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

 
Date of meeting: Wednesday 9 September 2020 at tba 
    
 
Venue of meeting: Teams conference meeting 
 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Minutes of the last meeting 
 

3. Matters Arising 
 

4. Annual Report https://communitypharmacyhumber.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/sites/22/2020/09/CPH-Annual-Report-2020-FINAL.pdf  

 
5. Annual Financial Report 

 
6. Any other business 

(5-minutes only unless notice given prior to meeting) 
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